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In attendance: Edward Cherian, Roger Sanborn, Lorrie Carey, Timothy Kenney, Kellee Easler and 
Alan Hardy.  
 
Chairman Cherian made a motion to accept to consent agenda as presented. Selectman 
Sanborn seconded. All in favor.  
 
Chairman Cherian mentioned that they met with Representative Pearl to encourage him to vote for 
the reversal of the Net Metering veto. The veto override session is next week. The Board signs a 
letter to the monitor pertaining to the Net Metering Bill. 
 
Cherian would like to work over the redlined Penacook Rescue Agreement, discussion ensued, and 
Town Administrator Hardy will prepare the agreement for signatures.  
 
Hardy mentioned that he will meet with each department pertaining to the CIP and report back next 
week.  
 
Cherian mentioned that while going over the budget for this coming year to look at it as a department 
as a while including warrant articles from that budget.  
 
The Board signed the SAM letter for Federal Grant to name Hardy as the site administrator. This 
letter is signed annually.  
 
Hardy mentioned the discussion concerning the Primex Contribution insurance Cap. The Board 
moves to make a motion.  
 
Chairman Cherian made a motion that the Board signs the proposed three year Contribution 
Insurance Cap with Primex for property and liability insurance. Selectwoman Carey seconded. 
All in favor.  
 
Hardy mentioned to the Board about the idea of suspending the yard sale ordinance some concerns 
were made, no decision was made at this time and will continue this conversation at the next meeting.   
 
 Respectfully submitted by Sarah Gerlack. 


